	Aloha Blazeman 
Warriors and Supporters!  
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The weather has taken a quick turn toward a fall like chill as we prepare for our 7th consecutive trip back to Kona. So much has happened in these 7 years...Jon dealing with and then succumbing to ALS...the formation of the Blazeman Foundation for ALS as we know it today, with Bob and I running the day to day business here in our retirement from our day jobs...

 

Never in a million years looking back several years did we ever imagine that ALS would take our son...and be constantly be reminded how many lives are affected by this horrific disease. Not only the person with ALS...but their families as well.

 

Just this week as I am writing this newsletter we learned of another fallen ALSWARRIORPOET...Diane Proud...more about her below.

 

Bob and I took the foundation to the 70.3 World Championships in Las Vegas earlier this month...the heat was intense and the athletes appeared to affirm that it was a difficult course...congratulations to all the amazing finishers!

 

We should be leaving for Florida the week after we get back from Kona...our toll free number will go with us...and our mail forwarded...Please feel free to contact anytime...we always love hearing from you!

 

Until then, we hope to see many of you in Kona, then the end of October in Miami at the 70.3 on October 30th!!

 

As always please be safe out there and be sure to thank your volunteers and supporters...they are the backbone of these events.

 

In Strength, Honor and Freedom,

Mary Ann

Jon's Mom


	Chrissie, Queen Ka'ahumanu Coffee and the Blazeman Foundation for ALS 
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Thank you Chrissie for your support! Great coffee and we have been selected as one of two charities to benefit from the sale of Chrissie's coffee...
 
Queen Ka'ahumanu Coffee - Espresso
 
Hawaiian history - past and present - is alive with female achievement. From Queen Ka'ahumanu in the 18th Century, to today's Chrissie Wellington, multiple-time World Champion triathlete. Read more about the similarities here. This coffee reflects Chrissie's custom cupping profile that is stronger and brighter than our normal line. Intense and punchy, its dark roasted and makes a bold statement to start the day. A portion of the sale of this coffee will be donated to two great charities that Chrissie supports: The Blazeman Foundation for ALS and Girls Education Nepal
 
The link to the website and the Chrissie coffee is here. 
 
And the promotion is as follows:
 
SAVE 20% on these two coffees and free shipping for sales of $50 or over with promo code SMILES


	Remembering Diane Proud...

(Sept. 17, 1951 - Sept 16. 2111)  
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Diane Proud (taken from her web site) was diagnosed with ALS in early 2009. She was a certified USA Triathlon Coach, held Elite Certifications from the Cooper Institute including Personal Training, Weight Management, Optimal Performance Training and Healthy Behaviors. Diane provided coaching and training design for athletes of all abilities for running, triathlon and various cross training. She worked with all ages and conducted water running clinics, kids running and triathlon camps. Since 1996 she was a proud member of Team Run On! Diane was sponsored by: New Balance, Powerbar, Sziols performance eyewear and Cooper Complete Nutritionals.
 
Prior to joining the Cooper Fitness Center as Running/Triathlon Pro, her professional experience included 15 years with major non profit health organizations as Executive Director of the American Heart Association; Regional Director of the American Diabetes Association and Volunteer Director for Vitas Hospice. 
 
Diane was an 8-time USA Triathlon All-American. Athletic accomplishments included: 3-time National Grand Masters Female Duathlete of the Year (2006, 2007, and 2008); ITU World Duathlon Championship Gold, Silver & Bronze Medalist; ITU World Triathlon Championship Bronze medalist. Additional age group titles include: National Triathlon Champion; National Winter Triathlon Champion; 2-time National Duathlon Champion, National X-Terra USA Championship Bronze; and 2-time ITU World Aquathlon Champion. Three Ironman-distance finishes included two World Ironman Championship races in Kona, Hawaii. 
 
Diane joined the many wonderful athletes that have succumbed to the horrific disease...as did Jon... We so desperately want to hear those words ..."I am an ALS survivor"!
 
Help us find a meaningful treatment and eventual cure 
"so others may live"


	The Blazeman Foundation 
for ALS and Ironman Foundation

 

Recently we learned that our two Blazeman Warriors participating in the Ironman World Championships in Kona, Hawaii could participate in the Ironman Foundation's new program called Your Journey, Your Cause: Athlete beneficiary program.Please join us in wishing Jerry Palmer(right) and James Garris(left) much success in this endeavor and to also have the race of their lives. Having been at this race the past several years starting with Jon in 2005 we know that there is nothing like it...especially those magical hours of 8-12MN when all the "stories" come alive.
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Please take a moment to visit the Ironman Foundation site to learn more about this opportunity to raise funds for charity. Jerry and James each have their own fundraising page and welcome any and all donations. They have the opportunity to raise more funds for ALS awareness and research...as Jon said "for a cause bigger than themselves".

 

We thank the WTC for allowing our warriors to take part of this experience and we shall be there waiting as always ... "getting it on film."


	On the Battlefields ... and coming events!

  

From Bradley Ward, longtime friend...  
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Don't know if you all have seen this, but it was taken during the race. I was on the second lap running and a guy passed me, when I noticed he was wearing the Blazeman Warrior uniform. I shouted Sean and his wife took the picture and we were not aware of it. Sean sent the picture to me and posted on Facebook. I think it is a great picture.
 

Blazeman and Gelrilla coming together on the course, the way it should be. I really think that our faces say it all. Two regular guys enjoying themselves and what they represent. By the way, I thought I was a big guy; Sean is a big tall triathlete. I tried to catch him on the last lap as we stayed pretty close (he stayed about 200 yards in front of me) but I did not have the "juice".
 

He is a great guy and smiled the entire way. He is what being a Blazeman Warrior is all about and I know that Jon is smiling from above to have people like him representing him and his cause.
Regards, Bradley
 

 

From Garen Reidel...constant supporter...
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In 2009 I lost my mother, Leslie Riedel to ALS, seven months to the day after diagnosis in November 2011 I will run the NYC marathon to fundraise for a cure...
                                                                                     
I want to thank all of you who have supported the Blazeman Foundation in the past. Your generosity has directly led to major scientific breakthroughs in the past month. 
 
Donations can be made online here. 
 
We thank you Garen!!!
 

The 2012 Cycle for ALS...Save the Date...February 2012
All those interested in hosting an event in February please contact Donna Dourney by emailing here. 
 
Please visit our web site for great slide shows and video!
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 Birthday Run!!!   
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Ok, it's that time again. October 3rd I'll again do my annual Birthday Run, going 59 miles this year. I am doing the run this year to honor TWO of my greatest heroes, and I would ask that you support my run by making a donation to one of two charities in their honor. Two "Jon"'s, both who loved life beyond measure, and who were both taken from us at age 35, way before their time. Jon Tumilson (JT$), recently lost his life in the helicopter tragedy in Afghanistan, and if you knew Jon, I'd ask you to make a contribution of $59 (or more!) to The Navy Seal Warrior Foundation . Jon Blais (Blazeman), lost his life to ALS just over 4 years ago, and if you knew Jon, I'd ask you to donate $59 (or more!) to The War on ALS. PLEASE help me honor the lives of these two brave warriors. 

 

Thanks in advance for your support.

 

Mike Rouse (...constant supporter of the Blazeman Foundation for ALS and Jon's friend...)  
 

PS...feel free to come run any portion with me!   I'll start on October 3rd, at approx. 7:00 AM at the pier in Kona, doing (5) 10-mile loops, and on the sixth ending at Huggo's Restaurant.

  

Kona Warriors 

Last but not least, two of our warriors, Jerry Palmer and James Garris, will be among the almost 2000 athletes lining up in Kona for the start of the World Championship Ironman on October 8th.
 
Bob and I will be there to send them off on their challenging journey that for many will end at the midnight hour. It is our belief that the hours of 8-12MN is the heart and soul of this event and every year in our minds, it is 2005 again. 
 
In Jon's words..."Face your fears and live your dreams, take it all in...and whatever you do...get it on film".
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	A Warm Welcome to our newest Warriors!
Dusty Davis, Danielle Johnson and Tammy Knight.  


	Rhoto Ironman 70.3 Miami supports the Blazeman Foundation for ALS
 
The Rohto Ironman 70.3 Miami is honored to continue supporting the Blazeman Foundation for ALS. Through this partnership, athletes who are participating in the race have the opportunity to make a contribution to the foundation when registering for the event and support the fight against ALS (Amyotrophic Lateral Sclerosis). The Blazeman Foundation will also be featured at the event EXPO so not only athletes but everyone [image: image21.jpg]


attending has a chance to know more about the War on ALS.
 
100 race entries at $500 each have been added to benefit the Blazeman Foundation for ALS. Click here to register.
 
Bob and I again thank Wilber and his staff for their continued support of the Blazeman Foundation for ALS..."so others may live."  We look forward to seeing many of you in Miami...please stop by our booth and say hello!
 


	Photo Gallery
Thank you so much for sharing your highlights and favorite moments from the 2010 and 2011 season! But don't stop now! Please keep sending your photos! 
We love hearing your stories and seeing you in action!
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 Ironman 70.3 Kim Rouse rolling by Rich Cruse  
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Meeting Rich Cruse in Las Vegas
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 Ashby Ray at B2B ironman 2010
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 Blazeman warrior Leanda Cave at her Knoxvillie win (Photo by Eric Wynn)
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 Clyde Brown sporting his new Blazeman Kit
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 Dee Petersen at Luna tri
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 George Pravda's License Plate
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 Nuria Gormley first tri and Blazeman Roll!
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 Sean Johnston and Mike Reilly at Galway!!
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 Yair at Florida half 2011


